
 

                                              

 
CORRIGENDUM TO ADVT NO. IIA/01/2023/Dtd:06.01.2023 

The Walk In Interview for the position of Project Engineer (ERP) scheduled on 06th 

February 2023 is postponed due to administrative reasons and is rescheduled on 14th 

February 2023 (Tuesday). All other information published in the advertisement shall remain 

unaltered.  

 

 

प्रशासनिक अनिकारी/Administrative Officer 


